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Superintendent of Schools 

 
 

 
November 3, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Akron Parents: 
 
As you may be aware, the Food and Drug Administration advisory committee has approved the 
Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine for children from the ages of 5 to 11 years old. To gauge the level of 
interest for this vaccination and possibly provide a clinic in our area, the Erie County 
Department of Health (ECDOH) has developed an interest survey and asked school districts to 
send it to families.  
 
The survey can be found on our website or simply use this link. Please complete the 2 question 
survey by Wednesday, November 10, 2021. 
 
Please understand that this is just an interest survey and not a registration process for the 
vaccine. That said, we encourage all families to participate in the survey so that the local and 
state departments of health, as well as elected officials, can have a clearer understanding of our 
community’s preferences toward vaccination of school-age children.  
 
More information on the vaccination clinics and the outcome of the survey will be provided as 
soon as possible. We thank you again for your continued support, cooperation, and patience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Patrick D. McCabe 
Superintendent 

 

https://forms.gle/Xwm29Z2LK5H6JTy18
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